
IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

 
ONE WORLD TECHNOLOGIES, INC. RECALLS 
RYOBI 40-VOLT BRUSHLESS SNOW BLOWER 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The snow blowers can overheat, posing a fire and burn hazard. 
 

Only Ryobi 40-Volt Brushless Snow Blowers sold between August 2015 and February 
2016 and bearing model numbers RY40802 are included in the recall.  

 
Consumers should immediately discontinue use of their 40-Volt Brushless Snow Blower 

and contact One World Technologies for a full refund. 
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact One World Technologies, Inc. Customer Service at 

1-800-597-9624 or visit www.ryobitools.com 
  


